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Mr Rik Hart
Acting Chief Executive Officer
Central Coast Council
PO Box 20 WYONG NSW 2259

Dear Mr Hart

I refer to the proposal to amend Wyong Local Environmental Plan 20131o rezone land at 380
Motorway Link Road, Wallarah for industrial and environmental purposes.

I am pleased to advise that as the Minister for Planning and Public Space's delegate, I have
made the plan under section 3.36(2)(a) of the Environmental Planning and Assessme nt Act
1979, and under section 3.24(5) it will take effect when published on the NSW Legislation
website.

This delivers on the lnterim Darkinjung Development Delivery Plan under the Stafe
Environmental Planning Policy (Aboriginal Lands) 2019.

The Secretary of the Department has also made the 380 Motoruray Link Road Wallarah
Development Control Plan under section 3.34 of the Environmental Planning and
Assessment Act 1979 and will take effect when published.

Should you have any questions, you are welcome to contact Mr Dylan Meade, Manager,
Local and Regional Planning at the Department of Planning, lndustry and Environment on
4904 2718.

Yours sincerely

Depu$ Secretary
Local Government Planning and Policy
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